
PURSTON  INFANT  SCHOOL 
Nunn’s Lane, Featherstone 

Tel:  01977 704344 
www.purstoninfants.co.uk 

 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

From September there will be two staff changes in school. 

Miss Millward will leave us after 8 years as a teacher in Nursery, Reception and 

Key stage 1. Purston was also the school she attended as a child. She has many 

happy memories here and wishes me to say a ‘big thank you to all children, 

families and staff’ that she has been lucky to come into contact during her time at 

school. She leaves us to take up a fantastic opportunity at a Primary School in 

Knottingley. 

Also leaving us is Miss Long who has worked in many classes over the last 12 

months. She leaves us to take up a place at University training to be a teacher. 

I am sure that you will join us in wishing both of them well and good luck in their 

exciting new futures. They will be very much missed by all of us at Purston. 

 

Headteacher  

Mr P Barnett 

 

The Designated Senior lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Phillip Barnett, 
supported by the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne, and Family support worker Kerry Dyas.  
Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503    social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 
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